Note: 
This letter should only be prepared if the CDBG project is not listed as an Exempt activity in Appendix I of the State History PA.  It must be copied on to the applicant’s letterhead and signed by the chief elected official and then emailed to Sarah Moore for processing.  



June 1, 2021
 
Utah Division of State History
300 Rio Grande Street
SLC UT  84101-1182

Dear Chris: 

_______________________________________ has received approval for a Community Development Block Grant in the amount of  $ 		 from the State of Utah, Department of Workforce Services, Housing & Community Development Division (HCD).  A portion of this project will be financed with HUD funding.  We have included the following information for your review.  

· Description of project location, including street address and map 
· Photos of Project site
· Scope of Work proposed
· Contact information (phone and e-mail)  

We have performed a site review of the project and its location and have found nothing to indicate that there will be an effect to historic properties as a result of the proposed project.  In accordance with 36 CFR 800.4, we request your concurrence that there will be No Affect to Historic Properties.  Please let us know if you have additional information or guidance that we should consider.  


Sincerely,


______________________________		_____________________________

Grant Applicant Chief Elected Official		Sarah Moore, HUD Environmental Review Officer
								State of Utah – Dept of Workforce Services 
[bookmark: _GoBack]								smmoore@utah.gov
